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Next meeting: Monday 19th October 

The next Orpington 1st Business Forum will take place next Monday, 19th October, 5:30pm at 

Starbucks, Orpington. Come and find out the latest on the developments in the Walnuts and 

the BID area from centre manager, Martin Price, and BID Executive Director, Sharon Baldwin. 

Plus, get ready for Christmas... 
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